

Mr. Yank Barry
C/O Mr. Gerry Simons
P.O. Box CB-11890
Cable Beach
New Providence

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the students at Stapledon School, I would like to express my deepest gratitude to you for your generous donation towards the Christmas party which was held at the Wyndham Nassau Resort on Wednesday, 14th December, 2005. For many of these special students, parties like this one through the school are the only ones they attend, so they really appreciate and anticipate this annual event.

Once again, 'Thank You' and on behalf of the staff and students at Stapledon School let me take this opportunity to wish you, your staff and your family a blessed Christmas, and a happy and successful New Year.

Respectfully yours,

MO Com

Curlene Burrows (Mrs) Principal